
Hello,
I support HB 2844 because I would like to see protections in place for beavers. Protecting wildlife means protecting Oregon's 
ecological health which is essential for Oregonians. The presence of beavers increases wildfire resilience, water security, carbon 
capture and storage, drinking water quality, and habitat for other species. This bill ensures those benefits and reinforces healthy 
relationships to the air and water.
Thank you.


